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JPN-85-07 be

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Reba M. Diggs
Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration

Subject: James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant
Docket No. 50-333
Payment of Fees Associated with Amendment

Nos. 64, 66 and 65 to Operating License

Reference* NRC letter dated December 26, 1984,
R.M. Diggs to J.P. Bayne, regarding
the same subject.

Dear Madam:

In Reference 1, the NRC requested payment of $5200.00 for operating
license amendment application fees associated with two Technical
Specification changes. These fees were requested by you as a result
of a review conducted by the Commission's vision of Licensing. An
additional Class IIIl fee ($4,000) was requedted for changes
associated with the Control Rod Drive System. A Class II fee
($1,200) was requested for changes asgocia®®d with the Standby Gas
Treatment System. ?ii w

(@) '
Enclosed is a check in the amount of 200900 as payment for these
fees. The Authority pays these fees tnder ‘Protest pending a final
determination of the legality of the fee sqiiedule.




If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact Mr.
J. A. Gray, Jr. of my staff.

Very truly yours,

Oru e~
e ~

Corbin A. McNeill, Jr:\\\
Senior Vice President
Nuclear Generation

ce: Office of the Resident Inspector
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
P.C. Box 136
Lycoming, NY 13093

Mr. J. D. Dunkleberger

Division of Policy and Planning

New York State Energy Office

Agency Building 2, Empire State Plaza
Albany, NY 12223



